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Dear Members & Friends, this is a friendly reminder of our monthly luncheon at 
the Lord Melbourne Hotel, 63 Melbourne St, North Adelaide.  

The lunch is open to all Ex 3 RAR  from  Japan, Korea, Malaya, Borneo,  
South Vietnam, Rifle Company Butterworth, East Timor, the Solomon Islands,  

Afghanistan, Iraq, Woodside, Holsworthy and Townsville 

 

Lunch at 1200 hours or 12pm On Thursday  18th April 2024  
 

The president and fellow members would love to share your company over a nice 
meal light drink & beverage. And share the hospitality of Bach and Stephanie the 
wonderful owners of the Lord Melbourne. 
 
NOTE:-  
If you are attending our lunch could please advise Jeff Barrett so he can inform 

the staff, so our usual venue can be set-up for the numbers attending. 
 Send SMS to Jeff mobile on  0451 265 269 

Kindest Regards Jeff Barrett 
 

Bach and Stephanie (Steph) 


